
 

                                                   

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

          Monday, 11th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please find attached details of the National Child Measurement Programme which measures the height and 
weight for children in Reception and Year 6.   

The measuring is taking place in school on Monday, 9th December 2024.  

You do not need to take any action if you are happy for your child to take part. If you do wish to withdraw 
your child from this programme please see the instructions in the attached letter.  

Kind regards,  

The School Office 
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